
St Michael at Bowes CE Junior School 
Newsletter 

www.smab.enfield.sch.uk 
Email: office@smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary: 
x Year 5 start swim-

ming— Friday 20th  
September                 
(every Friday) 

x 5A class assembly—
Friday  20th September 
8.40 a.m. 

x  Individual/sibling 
photos—Thursday 
26th September 

x FOTSA picnic—
Saturday 28th Sep-
tember (more infor-
mation to follow)  

x Black History week— 
Starting Monday 7th 
October  

x Family Supper —
Thursday  17th October 
6.00 p.m. –8.00 p.m. 
(more information to  
follow later) .   

x Consultation even-
ing—Thursday 10th 
October  

x Half term—Monday  
21st  —Friday  25th 
October 
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‘An inclusive Christian community, building on firm foundations for successful lives.’  

HARVEST BASKETS  
Monday 23rd September Rev. Jones-Parry will be leading a Harvest 
collective worship. The children are invit-
ed to bring in a ‘Harvest Basket’, which 
can consist of gifts of tinned food, packets 
of food (no perishable foods please) and 
toiletries. Please start bringing in items 
next week ready for the   Harvest cele-
brations.  
     Items can be put in a decorated shoe 
box or individual items brought into 
school.  
     All gifts will be taken and distributed 
to our local community.  

Thanking you in advance.  
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LATE PICK UP 
I would like to remind parents/carers that if your child is col-

lected late at the end of the school day or from 
an after school club on a regular basis you will 
be charged for late pick up; for every 15 
minutes after school or after school activities 
have finished the rate will be £5 per 15 minutes 
thereafter to meet the cost of child-
care/supervision. 
     If for whatever reason you are running late 

please call the school office to let us know as soon as possible. 
Late collection can be extremely stressful for your child.  
    REMINDER: The school day starts at 8.30 a.m. The school 
gates in Grenoble gardens are open at 8.15 a.m. and the bell 
rings at 8.25 a.m. when children are allowed to walk to their 
classroom, a second bell goes at 8.30 a.m. signalling the begin-
ning of the school day. Monday to Thursday the school day 
ends at 3.15 p.m. On Fridays the school day ends at 1.00 p.m.  

MAINTENANCE FUND 
Thank you to the parents/carers who have paid their £39 for the 
year; per child. If you have yet to pay, please can you do so by 
the end of the week!  
Please remember, maintenance fund is due at the beginning of 
every academic year.  
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CLASS   

3S 5 93.42% 

3T 2 87.27% 

3M 1 87.04% 

4I 3 94.85% 

4C 2 86.54% 

4H 2 94.29% 

5A 1 81.9% 

5E 2 84.48% 

5L 3 92.31% 

6B 3 92.5% 

6O 2 98.96% 

6W 0 88.07% 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 
We are continuously updating the school website with lots of  information related to 
the school. All the PowerPoints from the ‘Meet the teacher’ talks that took place this 
week are available on the website for your reference.  
 
Why not visit the website to find out more about the school. 
 
At the bottom of the home page there is a translator 
option, whereby you can choose the language of your 
choice. This will help you  access the website better.  

PUNCTUALITY AND  
ATTENDANCE TABLE 

Which class will win the trophies next week?   
6W won the punctuality trophy with 0 lates but 
their attendance needs to improve. 6O won the      
attendance trophy with 98.96%.  

 

TIMELINE 
A big thank you to FOTSA for funding our amazing 
timeline, which can be seen along the Year 3 and 
Year 4 corridor and the gallery between Year 5 and 6. 
It will support the teachers in 
delivering the   
curriculum and to 
help reinforce the 
children’s under-
standing of chro-
nology.  

 


